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English letter from JET No.1 

Hello, everyone! 

My name is Jeanette Montero. I  am from the Philippines, and 

I am your new Assistant Language Teacher from the JET 

Programme. 

 

I have been teaching English for 5 years now and I am excited to continue my educator 

journey here at Naruse High School. I  grew up in a family of teachers and I believe that 

language learning should be interactive and enjoyable. I  cannot wait to have fun with my 

Japanese students as we venture into the wonders of the global language.  

 

This is my first  t ime here in Japan and I am amazed at how beautiful this country is. I  am 

looking forward to seeing more spectacular sights, experiencing vibrant culture, t rying out 

delectable cuisines, and most  importantly, meeting people and learning about Japanese 

values. Knowing more about their culture and introducing them to mine is something I am 

excited about the most.  

 

I am eagerly ant icipating the school’s cultural fest ival! I  hope to see the students’ creativity 

and passion in what they do, and also partake in a culturally-relevant event. I  am looking 

forward to gett ing to know the school more through this experience. 

 

Let’s bridge the gap as we exchange cultures from the Land of the Rising Sun and the 

Pearl of the Orient Seas. See you all soon.  

 

 

 


